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Valentine Making - PBS Event 

Students who collected enough Mighty 

Mustang tickets were able to attend 

this very popular event. 

 

 

 

 

Its official! 

Ms. Santiago’s bullfrog  

has been named Jeremiah. 

 



   

   
   

 

 

School 25 Newsletter – continued 
 

 

 
Talent Show 

Students bring your talents and  

try out for the first annual  

talent show at School 25 

The talent show auditions will be on 

March 2nd for K-2, and March 3rd for 

students in grades 3-6 (both from 

2:30 – 3:50.) 

The actual Talent Show is May 26th 

Parent Information Corner  

Parents often ask “How can I help my 

students with learning at home?” 

In an attempt to answer this important 

question, we are going to revisit the 

School goals and offer suggestions for 

implementing them at home. 
 

For example, Goal #2 is 

Higher Level Questioning Leading to 

Higher level problem solving skills. 

“Asking open-ended questions that don’t have 

one “right” answer gives children confidence 

to respond in creative ways without being 

afraid of being wrong.” 

For example instead of asking who was the 

main character in the book they have just 

read, ask them to think about similar 

situations in their own life and how they 

might respond compared to the character. 

 

 

Black History Month Celebration 

 

   

 


